
ISG - INTERNATIONAL 
 

16th April 2024 

 
To all Parents of students from Grades 6 to 9 

 

Dear Parents, 

 
Please note : 

 

1) School will remain closed on Wednesday, the 17th of April 2024 due to 

inclement weather forecast in Oman. 

 

2) However, online classes will be held for students of Grades 6 to 9 on 

Wednesday the 17th of April 2024. 

 

3) The schedule for online classes will be shared in the class Teams and the 

mobile app. 

 
There will be no sports activities in the evening on Wednesday, the 17th of April 

2024. 

 
Regular classes will resume on Thursday, the 18th of April 2024. 

Thank you for your support, as always. 

 
Principal 


